Hi OMB,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Office of Women’s Health are requesting more time for the following reasons:
1. We would like to extend the time to allow adequate time for the Associations with whom we are working to initiate recruitment.  We are currently working with Associations to finalize the recruitment protocol that we outlined in OMB.  Each organization has different layers of approval.
1. We are not requesting extra participants or burden hours.  We will recruit the same number of participants.  We want to build in adequate time given that it is taking more time than expected to finalize the recruitment process.

